
 

Happy 

Last year we launched our ‘Thank a staff 

member initiative’. As well as telling me (I 

love to hear it!) please also take the time to 

fill in a form if you feel a staff member has 

gone above and be-

yond.  

The link can be found 

here:  https://

forms.gle/

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY  

Congratulations to the follow-

ing children who were celebrated in today’s 

assembly:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon 15th Sept—Y4 Entry Point—Egyptians 

Tues 16th Sept—Individual/sibling photos 

Fri 19th Sept—Jeans for Genes Day 

Tues 23rd Sept—CIS/BOJ School Board Mtg 

Weds 24th Sept—National Fitness Day 

Thurs 25th Sept—Flu immunisations 

Fri 26th Sept—Times Table Rockstars Relaunch 

Learning 

We’ve been making a big push on multi-
plication tables this week, and Year 4 
rose to the challenge by tackling an 
online multiplication test on Monday and 
Tuesday.But it’s not 
just Year 4 getting in 
on the action – Ivy M 
from 3T is also show-
ing fantastic enthusi-
asm! Here she is, 
looking very proud of 
herself as she works 
hard on her 11 times 
tables. Well done, Ivy 
– keep it up! You can, of course, practise 
your times tables at home too – try using 
Times Table Rockstars, or explore great 
online resources like: 
urbrainy.com/mtc 
 and timestables.co.uk/multiplication-
tables-check 

Let’s keep the times table momentum go-

ing! 

Message from Miss Snow 

It’s been a great week of learning here at Burnt Oak! We enjoyed a 
special music assembly that filled the hall with energy and excite-
ment – don’t forget to check out our Instagram for photos and vide-
os. A big well done to Year 6, who showed incredible resilience and 
focus during the Bexley Selection Test on Tuesday – we’re 

very proud of them! Looking ahead, next week marks the start of the 
Head Boy and Head Girl campaign. We’re excited to see the candidates 
in action and hope to announce the results in next week’s newsletter.  
Have a lovely weekend! 

3B 1.Fleur 

2.Leo 

3T 1.Francesca 

2. Freddie 

4T 1. Artiom 

2. Amar 

4Y 1.Arjun 

2.Lila 

5B 1.Clara 

2. Archie 

5S 1.Taran 

2. Harry 

6D 1.Evelina 

2.  William 

6T 1.Eliza 

2. Evie 

Sport Ava E (Y3) 

Emily C (Y4) 

Attendance  5B 

Kindness Anna T (Y3) 

Safe 

We actively encourage 
children to ride their 
bikes and scooters to 
school – it’s a great 
way to stay fit, enjoy 

the fresh air, and have a fun start to 
the day! 

However, we kindly ask that all chil-
dren dismount at the school gates and 
walk their bikes or scoot-
ers while on school 
premises. This is really 
important to help avoid 
any accidents or injuries 
to themselves or others. 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5 Beethoven our 
Attendance Award winners this week 
with 99.4% attendance. The star tro-
phy and extra play are on it’s way to 

you! Tuesday was a 
great day at Burnt 
Oak as every single 

child was in school. It was great to see 
you ALL!  

Friday 12th September 2025 

Arbor 

Some emails from our new platform 
Arbor are going into spam folders. 
Our School Business Manager, Canev, 
is working to fix this. 

In the meantime, please check your 

junk/spam folders so you don’t miss 

any important messages. 

Thank-you for your understanding. 

https://forms.gle/S6BC3wBfhe6X92M86
https://forms.gle/S6BC3wBfhe6X92M86
https://urbrainy.com/mtc

